
SUB.0010.0001.0353

TO: 
Commissioners 
RC into Mental Health System in Victoria 
PO Box 12079 
A' Beckett St 
Melbourne 8006 

Dear Commissioners 

June 24th
, 2019 

Re: Submission to the Royal Commission into the Mental Health System in Victoria 

Please find enclosed my written submission. I am the mother of My 
submission is based on my more than 3 years of investigation into what happened in the 
last 12 days ofmy daughter's life. During this period she reached out most appropriately 
and responsibly first to her GP and then■■■■• Clinic - because she was 
suicidal. Tragically she took her life less than 8 hours after being discharged from -
on 21 February 2016. 

I have been given permission by the Coroner to place information from Coronial 
documents related to death into the public arena. When I refer to and quote 
from documents provided to the Coroner I use quotation marks to indicate direct quotes. I 
can provide these documents if it is necessary. The Court Reference for the documents is 
COR 20160791. 

I had a meeting at- nearly two years after· death. This meeting brought out 
new information previously not known to the Coroner. As a result she set aside her 
previous Coronial Findings. The Coroner has now made a request to ■-■ Treating 
Psychiatrist and ■■■■■I Clinic for further explanation in relation to the concems 
raised by this new information. I am still waiting for the Coroner's Amended Findings. I 
can forward them to accompany my submission once I have received them. 

I have made this submission to the Royal Commission into the Mental Health System in 
Victoria in the hope it can help highlight the changes that need to be made in policies and 
procedures of psychiatric institutions dealing with suicidal patients. This may save 
others' lives and help others avoid being in the "waking nightmare" I am facing every 
day. 

J would appreciate confirmation of you having received my submission to be sent to my 
email address shown above. 

Yours sincerely 






















